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9th July 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

As you will be aware from the Education Minister’s announcement today schools will be 

working to reopen from Tuesday 1st September 2020. The purpose of this letter is to 

make you aware of the processes and planning that will take place during the first two 

weeks in September. The school will utilise this time to effectively plan and reorganise 

the school in order to maximise the number of learners in attendance leading to a full 

return on Monday 14th September 2020 when school attendance will be compulsory. 

 

As previously stated Tuesday 1st September will be a training day. Following on from this 

training day the school will be looking to welcome back certain year groups between the 

2nd September and the 9th September gradually building to full capacity on Thursday 10th 

September 2020. We will inform you in due course of these arrangements. 

 

Please keep an eye on the Torfaen website as there will be press release later today or 

tomorrow offering further information on the reopening of schools. 

 

In the meantime, I just want to thank you for your continued support and understanding 

during these difficult times. I wish you all an enjoyable summer break and look forward 

to seeing you all in the new school year. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
      

L Jones     M Ford 

Acting Headteacher   Chair of Governors 
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